CLAY COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS
PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET and 2025-2026 REAPPRAISAL PLAN
Minutes of August 22, 2024 Hearing

Clay County Appraisal District Board of Directors held a meeting at 6:00 p.m. on August 22,
2024, in the Clay County Appraisal District office building located at 101 E. Omega, Henrietta,
Texas for the purpose of hearing comments from the public regarding the 2025 Proposed Budget
and the 2025-2026 Periodic Reappraisal Plan. The following members were present: Bobby
Elledge, Chase Broussard, Richard Harding, Oat Deweber, and Matthew Shoemaker. Dee Ann
Littlefield arrived at 6:25, and Billy Carlton was absent. Chief Appraiser Lisa Murphy and Office
Manager Lisa McLachlan were also present.

2024-079. At 6:00 p.m. Chase Broussard opened the hearing.
2024-080. A quorum was established (5 of 7, then 6 of 7).

2024-081. Public Access: No one from the public was present to address the board with
comments about the 2025 Budget or 2025-2026 Reappraisal Plan.

2024-082. Chief Appraiser, Lisa Murphy, reported that Clay County was the only taxing
jurisdiction to disapprove the 2025 Budget. Wade Wesley, of Bellevue ISD, had contacted her
with some questions, but was apparently satisfied with the answers provided.

2024-083. Motion to approve the 2025 Budget was made by Bobby Elledge, seconded by Oat
Deweber, and passed 4-1-0 with the opposing vote coming from Chase Broussard of Clay
County.

2024-084. Motion to approve the 2025/2026 Reappraisal Plan was made by Richard Harding,
seconded by Matthew Shoemaker, and passed 6-0-0. Dee Ann Littleficld had arrived at 6:25 and
participated in this second vote during the hearing.

2024-085. Hearing was closed at 6:26 pm

/%@%9 ,M&airman, Clay County Appraisal District




